


México, D, F., June 7, 1949,

Miss Lila Liss
129 Hemen Vay B%reot,
Boston, Mase,

%

Dear Miss Liss?

Answering your kind letter of June 2, I want to
tell you that this Colegio de México is not 2 sechool
but a research center on humanities, history and philo-
gsophy. When Mr, Adolfo Salazar (now in Europe) was in
Mexico, we were glad to offer him the opportunity to give
a seriss of free lectures on History of Musie, but we
‘never had = permanent program of studles on this subject.

Yours sincerely.

nso Reyes,
President

Jat.



